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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s October and another busy and thoroughly amazing week at New York from Reception through to Yr6… 
The children enjoying their learning through English, maths, science, art and of course… play! 

     

     

E-safety: 
We have a winner!  Alista’s entry is on the next page and will be seen all around the school next week. 

X-Box Family Settings - for parents 
Microsoft have recently released some new management features that parents can use. Available for iOS and Android, it is a free download and it 
has some great features, e.g.: 

• Create new child accounts. 

• Manage screen time limits (including grant more time). 

• Accept or decline friend requests. 

• View and manage friends list. 
This is great information to send out to parents and you can see the full article HERE. 

The little critters are back: 
I sincerely apologise to all parents who rigorously check their children’s hair for head lice. Unfortunately it is 
a problem Nationwide, 39% of children aged between 4 and 12 have suffered from head lice in the past two 
years. Most parents spent the holiday ensuring that their children’s hair was clear of lice, however some 
don’t! This is why they spread and our children become re-infected again and again. It is a basic parental 
responsibility to take care of our children and this includes checking hair, not only for the sake of your own 
children, but for the whole school community.   

Headteacher’s Award 
Harriet Dixon Perseverance in PE 

James Potts Perseverance in PE 

Alista Mastin Perseverance in PE 

Amy King Perseverance in PE 

Amelia Newman Beautiful full sentences 

Jayden Hulley Leading in Samba 

Harley Hulley Reaching above the stars 

Adelaide Christie Reaching above the stars 

Brodie Campbell Reaching above the stars 

Bradley Barnes Making a home for an animal 

James King Fabulous phonics 
  

House Point Winners: 

The Blue Sapphires! 

Stars of the Week: 
Class 1: Archer Pearce  Class 2: Alista Mastin 

 

Shining Stars: 
Nancie Mastin Improved concentration in phonics 

Archer Pearce Effort in writing 

Kaiden Toulson Marvellous music 

Kyle Edwards Excellent effort 

Milly Behan Excellent maths work 

James Potts Working hard, especially with reading 
 

Dates for your diary: 
End of Term 1 Thursday 22nd Oct 2020 

Start of Term 2 Monday 2nd Nov 2020 

End of Term 2 Thursday 17th Dec 2020 

Start of Term 3 Monday 4th Jan 2021 

End of Term 3 Friday 12th Feb 2021 

Start of Term 4 Monday 22nd Feb 2021 

End of Term 4 Wednesday 31st Mar 2021 

Start of Term 5 Monday 19th April 2021 

May Bank Holiday Monday 4th May 2021 

End of Term 5 Friday 28th May 2021 

Start of Term 5 Monday 7th June 2021 
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Please check your child’s hair for head lice and if they are infected then please do something about it, for 
your own child’s comfort and the rest of the school’s. If as a parent you do nothing, then it can be seen as 
neglect and therefore a safeguarding issue… Which by law, I have to report! 

 

End of Term 5 Wednesday 21st July 2021 

Alista MastinYr6 
E-Safety Poster Competition Winner AY 2020-21 



 
Parent Governor: 

We are a looking for a new Parent Governor to represent Frithville to join our brilliant Local Governing Body (LGB) for Frithville and New York Primary Schools. The 

Governors meet six times a year, meetings normally alternating from school to school. However, at the moment due to COVID 19 we are meeting virtually, via ZOOM.  



What are we looking for? 
Our LGB is made up of Governors from all walks of life and many come to us through a variety of routes and with a range of different backgrounds, skills 

and experiences, but they are all volunteers who work together for the benefit of both Schools and are the links between the Schools and the community 

they serve. 

We would like you… 
We would be delighted to hear from anyone who has: 
• An interest in the performance of the school. 
• A desire to contribute to and represent the community. 
• An open and enquiring mind 
• The ability to look at issues objectively 
• The confidence to ask questions and join in debate. 
• A willingness to listen and make informed judgements 
• The ability to work well with others 
• Time to spare 
• A child or children currently attending the School 

What can we offer? 
• A chance to develop skills in strategic management 
• The opportunity to work with our team of governors and staff in improving our School 
• A sense of achievement in making a difference to our School 
• The pleasure of helping students reach their potential 

What is the Governing Body’s Role? 
The Governing Body of our school plays a key role in: 
• Setting targets for raising standards of educational achievement. 
• Monitoring progress towards meeting these targets. 
• Supporting and challenging the performance of the headteacher 
• Deciding policy and future development plans 

As well as attending meetings, governors are also asked to look at specific areas of the school’s work in more detail. To help support governors, everyone has access 

to further training to help build on existing skills or to develop new ones. 
 

If you are interested in joining our Local Governing Body then please email me, or have a chat at the gate and I will forward the application 

documents. Thank you. 

 

paul.bargh@frithvillelincs.sch.uk 

 

Ofsted Parent View: 

mailto:paul.bargh@frithvillelincs.sch.uk


A huge thank you for all your support. There is a possibility that Frithville will have another Ofsted inspection in the near future, the last inspection being in 

February 2017. The inspectors take your views about the school very seriously and use Parent View as a tool to investigate those views. Please could you log 

on to Parent View using the link below and complete the questionnaire, it should only take a few minutes. 

Thank you for your time and your help. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/give-your-views 
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